
 

 

 
14 November 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our learning this half term on festivals and celebrations, we will soon be learning about 
birthday celebrations. If you have a picture of your child celebrating one of their birthdays, at any 
age, please could you send a copy into school. This can be a hard copy or a digital copy via the 
info@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk e mail address. Please make sure if sending by email you put 
the class name in the subject line.  
 
On Thursday 21st November we will be having a birthday party! Please send your child to school 
wearing party clothes. Please ensure that they wear sensible shoes and also bring a coat as usual 
on this day.  
 
Over the half term we will also be looking at other celebrations such as weddings, Baptisms and 
Diwali. If you have a photo of your child celebrating one of these festivals please send a photo of 
your child into school to share. We would also welcome photos of any other celebration or festival 
you may celebrate at home, just let us know.  
 
If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The EYFS Team 


